
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
RESIDENTIAL NOTIFICATION 

 
Marceline Burn Ban downgraded to a Burn Advisory 
Published 1:00 pm, June 29, 2023 
 
Per direction of the Marceline Fire Chief, 
the City of Marceline’s Burn Ban has been 
downgraded to a Burn Advisory effective 
immediately and until further notice.  

Outdoor burning of any type is highly 
discouraged.  This includes, but is not 
limited to, trash barrels, bonfires, 
campfires, controlled burns, etc. 

Fireworks will be allowed as authorized by City Ordinance 
(https://ecode360.com/34074680), but we ask residents to exercise EXTREME CAUTION 
and recognize the drought conditions.  DO NOT light fireworks in areas where a spark 
could ignite dry grass, leaves, or other flammable materials, and ALWAYS have a 
garden hose or bucket of water nearby in case of a fire. 

The Fireworks Display on the evening of July 4th at the Country Club Lake remains on 
schedule. 
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